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IRS form 4506-T is now 4506-C 

  
The IRS has mandated a change from 4506-T IVES Request for Transcript of Tax Return to form 

4506-C. 
 

As of March 1, 2021 the new 4506-C will be required for placing ITV orders and any 4506-T forms 
will be rejected. 

 
The transition to the new form is due to IRS security requirements, in an effort to protect taxpayer 

information and does not allow 3rd parties to receive mailed transcripts directly from the IRS. 

 
For additional information please visit: https://www.irs.gov/ 

 
You may access a PDF of the 4506-C directly from the IRS website under Forms: 

https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/f4506c.pdf 
 

Please make sure when placing ITV orders, that line 5 is filled in with the most current 
information, if you do not have that information please reach out to our support team 

for assistance. 
 

Since our userbase is continually growing, please make sure 
everyone on your processing team is informed of this service 

announcement. 
  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us: 
support@advanceddata.com 

 
Thank you for trusting us with your business! 
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